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PERDIDO BEACH VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENf r . 

8450 Escambia Ave 

Perdido Beach, AL, 36530 

Station (251)961-7116 Fax (251)961-1002 

pbvfdchief@gmail.com 

May 29, 2025 

To: Baldwin County Commission 

Perdido Beach VFD would like to request the Commission's permission to use Ad­

Valorem tax funds to pay loan payments for the construction of a new building. 

Loan amount will be in the amount of $200,000.00. 

The building will be built on the property owned by the Town of Perdido Beach 

where our fire station is currently located. Building will be a 75' x 76' free 

standing steel building on a concrete slab and will be connected to our existing 

building by a covered walkway. It will have 3 apparatus bays, a storage area and a 

small storm shelter built inside of it. Buchannan Construction of Elberta is our 

general contractor overseeing the project. 

Respectfully, 

Ken Wright 

Fire Chief 


